

Beech Class Newsletter



Friday 6th December 2024





Highlights of the Week:







We have explored different religions this week, looking at both Hanukkah and Christmas! There has been lots of music, light investigation and playing different themed games, as well as art and crafts!

This week we have been thinking about -

- Making dots and dashes while thinking about our sounds.
- Using puzzles to count and sort.
- Predicting with our favourite nursery rhymes with different media.
- Looking at our names and the sounds in them.

























Head Teacher Awards

Dalton for great Bucket time! Rosie S for brilliant reading!

Safe Award:

James for listening to the adults about how to stay safe in class.

Messages:

- A big thank you to everyone who sent junk modelling in, it has been very helpful.
- Please could you let us know about your attendance to our Christmas Experience on Wednesday 11th!
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Have a wonderful weekend!